
 
Per the CC&Rs, the garage should be utilized to capacity for vehicles. The driveway 
can be used for overflow or guest parking. If “both the garage and driveway” are full 
of vehicles, then the homeowner may request a temporary parking permit for any 
guests visiting who would need to park on the street.  To request a parking permit for 
a future visitor, please fill out the form with the visitor’s vehicle information and it 
must be submitted by the homeowner at least 24 hours in advance during business 
hours. 
 
 

 
 

 
GUEST PARKING PERMIT REQUEST FORM 

 
Resident Name(required) 
First Name 

Last Name 

Resident Phone Number(required) 
Resident Email(required) 

Stoker Garden Address (required) 

Guest Vehicle Information 
Make(required) 

Model(required) 

Color(required) 

License Plate #(required) 

Guest Arrival Date(required) 

Guest Departure Date(required) 

SUBMIT 
 
 

 


